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The statement of the delegation of Uzbekistan within the consideration of the National Report of the Kingdom of Morocco at the 4th cycle of Universal Periodic Review

November 8, 2022
Dear Chair,
Uzbekistan welcomes the distingushed Delegation of the Kingdom of Morocco and thanks for presenting the National Report at the 4th cycle of the Universal Periodic Review.

We note with satisfaction the legislative and institutional efforts of the Government of Morocco taken in response to recommendations emerging from the previous universal periodic review and from United Nations human rights mechanisms.
Our delegtion commends the voluntary commitment of Morocco to submit interim reports on action taken on the previous recommendations, as well as the adoption the National Action Plan for Democracy and Human Rights.
We welcome the ratification by Morocco the First Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights and the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against Women.
Our delegation makes the following recommendations:
- ensure further effective implementation of national action plans to implement the recommendations of the UN treaty bodies and special procedures;

- continue further engagement to complete the process of ratification of of the Protocol of 2014 to the Forced Labour Convention;
We wish distinguished Delgation of the Kingdom of Morocco a successful Review of the National Report.
I thank you.
